

Dear valued partner,

In response to the challenges associated with the second wave of COVID-19, we have extended certain relief measures to help better support your clients.

FORMS REPLACING THE TELEPHONE INTERVIEW

We will continue accepting the *Health statement* accompanied by the *Additional health declaration due to COVID-19* in lieu of the telephone interview **until December 31, 2020**.

These forms can be found in the <u>Documents</u> section under the <u>Advisor</u> <u>resources</u> link.

EASING OF MEDICAL REQUIREMENTS

The medical requirements table requiring only a telephone interview will be extended **until October 31, 2020** for the following benefits:

- Disability due to illness and Overhead Expenses of the Blue Vision[®] product
- · Disability of the Mortgage Plan

Age	Monthly amount
16 to 50 years old	Up to \$6,000
51 years old and over	Up to \$3,000

For more details, read our frequently updated <u>FAQ</u> or contact your Business Development Manager:

GTA & Eastern Ontario

Bill Walker

Senior Account Executive - Brokerage Channel 416-986-3683

Bill.Walker@ont.bluecross.ca

GTA, Southwestern Ontario & Golden Horseshoe

Roy Ehlermann

Business Development Manager 416-318-1462

Roy.Ehlermann@ont.bluecross.ca

GTA & Northern Ontario

Max Mahardi

Business Development Manager 416-802-9814

Max.Mahardi@ont.bluecross.ca



Contact us









Unsubscribe Privacy policy Legal terms of use





185 The West Mall, Suite 610, Etobicoke, ON M9C 5P1
Copyright 2020 Ontario Blue Cross®. All rights reserved.